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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: John Attig, ALA Representative 

Subject: Priority order of additions to authorized access points representing a person 
(9.19.1.1, 9.19.1.5, 9.19.1.6) 

 

ALA thanks the Library of Congress for this clarification of the instructions for additions 
to authorized access points representing a person.  ALA supports the proposal, with one 
minor change. 

In the revision to 9.19.1.5, ALA would prefer to simplify the proposed addition: “or a 
term indicating the class of persons engaged in the profession or occupation of the 
person”. 
 
 
 


